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What have we been learning? 

Wow! What an amazing morning we had at our ‘What can you see below us’? 

morning. We hope you all enjoyed our tour around the 7 continents of the world and 

sharing all our fantastic learning from terms 3 and 4. We are very proud of all the 

learning Jet class have produced during this theme and we have all thoroughly 

enjoyed our time travelling around the continents. 

        

                                               

We completed our non fction information leaflets at the beginning of the week and 

continued to develop our skills on fractions through problem solving. 

Next Week 

  

We will be continuing to explore and compare 

Brazil and Wickwar in geography. 

 

We will be developing our writing skills using 

exclamation sentences about animals. 

 
 

Other News 

Next term we are changing our classroom 

environment into a forest/wood for our next 

theme. We are looking for resources to enable us 

to create this environment. We are looking for 

fake grass, bark, tree stumps, fake plants, cargo 

nets or a small tent. If you have any of these 

things that we can borrow please can you let us 

know or bring them in. 

 
Please make sure your child’s completed Reading paper 

home learning is back in by Monday if not already 

returned. 

 

 Please make sure all of the books in the Bug Club 

library are being read.  
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